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Stay up to date with what’s happening at Eden!
 

The spring semester is underway and asynchronous classes have already

begun. News of Eden's "Network Model of Theological Education" is spreading,

and generating excitement among an ever-broadening community. Watch for

more details about this initiative, and read on to �nd an opportunity to join us

soon. 

Everyone is welcome to participate in LIFE@Eden. Don't miss

the next class, "The Bible in the Public Square,"  taking place

Saturday, January 21st, 9:00-3:30 pm CT. Rev. Dr. Deborah

Krause will lead the class in exploring how messages of the

prophets, Psalm's, gospels, and epistles connect with current

events to bear witness for God's justice. Click here for details

and registration.

Explore Eden:  Whether you are considering a career change,

call to ministry, or looking to enhance your leadership skills,

Eden may be the place for you! Eden's Admissions team is

hosting "Explore Eden!" on February 20th. Contact us for more

information at admissions@eden.edu or click here for more

details and registration.

You are invited to the annual "Bracke Public Lecture on

Leadership" to be held via Zoom, on February 21st, 6:30-8:00

pm. 

Panelists, including Eden's Dr. Raquel Lettsome, will examine

https://www.eden.edu/
https://www.eden.edu/events/bible-in-the-public-square/
mailto:admissions@eden.edu?subject=I%27m%20interested%20in%20Explore%20Eden!
https://www.eden.edu/events/explore-eden/
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models of ministry that include multiple settings of service. Click

here to register.

LIFE@Eden:  "History and Polity of the UCC" will be o�ered via

Zoom or on campus February 10th and February 11th. Eden

adjunct faculty member, Dr. Jill Baker will lead the 2-day certi�cate

course. Click here for registration.

Eden Theological Seminary and Sam Fox School of Design &

Visual Arts at Washington University collaborate on sacred

groves: outdoor spaces for congregational worship that are

also rich in biodiversity. You are invited to join us for the kick-o�

and opening conversation of "Though the Earth Should Change,"

on February 6th. Click here for more information.

Save the Date - Eden's Spring Convocation will be held April

13-14, 2023!

The "Herbster" event (for graduating classes 2018-2022) will take

place Thursday, April 13th. We will also be celebrating the Class of

1973 on their 50th anniversary! Plan now to join us this spring as

we fellowship, celebrate, and learn together. More details to

come! 
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